
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/16/2015 3:44:22 PM

Subject: RE: Department of State Letter
Attachments: Letter - Refugee Resettlement - DOS (v.3 11.16.2015) (DRAFT).docx

Rob’s suggested edits incorporated in the attached version. 
 
DMG
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 3:15 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Veldran, Katherine; Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney; Baker, Josh

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: RE: Department of State Letter
 
Suggested edit related to NRH’s conversation with Director Comey is highlighted in the attached version.
 
Thank you.
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From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 2:56 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Veldran, Katherine; Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney; Baker, Josh

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Department of State Letter
 
Team,
 
Please see attached my first draft of the Syrian refugee letter to Secretary Kerry.  I am still working on the Lutheran 
Services letter (which I am growing uncomfortable with the more I write it) and will circulate once it is complete, but 
wanted to get this one out for comments/edits/questions.
 
Thank you in advance.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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